
Farm Business sentenced at Ballymena
Magistrates’ Court

A Dungiven farm business was sentenced at Ballymena Magistrates’ Court today
for one offence under the Environmental Impact Assessment (Agriculture)
Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2007.

Minister Mallon signs contract for
£5.1 million Shimna River Flood
Alleviation Scheme for Newcastle

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has today signed contract documents
awarding the construction phase of the £5.1 million Shimna River Flood
Alleviation Scheme to Dawson WAM Ltd.

Getting things done – Roseangle
#dundeewestend
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Residents have complained to me that the small lane to the east of of 29
Roseangle is so overgrown it is almost impossible to go up it. 

I raised this with the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership get the
foliage cut back and this has now been done.

JCVI updated advice on boosters
welcomed

Health Minister Robin Swann has welcomed the advice on Covid booster
vaccinations from the Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation (JCVI).
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Developing Women in the Community
Programme is now open for applications

The Department for Communities’ Developing Women in the Community Programme
is now open.
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